HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

ASB Announcements

"Want to play in the HHS Intramural Dodgeball Tournament?" If so, come to room 502 and pick up a registration packet for your team today. All registrations are due by August 31st.

Students

Picture Re-takes: Any student who does not have an I.D. will be taking their picture this Friday, 8/26 during their Social Studies classes with the exception of Freshman who will be taking their pictures during their Success 101 class.

Reminder to all students: Proof of TDAP immunization is required by September 9th. If you have not submitted a copy of your TDAP shot to our Registrar you need to do so no later than September 9th.

Purchase your Yearbook NOW! Price is \$60 until August 31st. Make payment in the ASB Office. Parents can purchase during Back to School Night on Wednesday.

Boys Tennis – Please drop by Rm. 251 sometime after 3rd period or after school on the courts. Coach Brock

Girls Soccer meeting Tuesday, 8/30 at lunch in Rm. 608.

All students interested in MESA please see Macedo in Rm. 301 at snack or lunch.

Art Club meets on Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605. Everyone is welcome.

ASL Club meeting **today** in Rm. 104. Bring your lunch ©

Christian Club meets **today** in Rm. 101. Everybody is welcome to join us. Please bring \$3 for pizza and water.

Math Club meeting today at lunch in Rm. 153. All are invited.

Attention Bullpups! Hanford High's Academic Decathlon Team will be meeting Thursdays at lunch in Rm. 155. We need all students who are interested in Public Speaking and academics. Everyone is welcome. See Mr. Wilson for more information.

Aloha! Don't forget, Drama Club members, the Luau is tomorrow at lunch. Check in Rm. 409 today to see the sign-up sheet. We will discuss the upcoming car wash fundraiser as well as the Fall Drama production, "Diary of Anne Frank". See you tomorrow at lunch! Ma halo!

Sophomore Male Cheer and Powderpuff meeting Tuesday, 8/30 in Ms. Lane's Rm. 206 at lunch. Must be there to participate.

All students interested in joining Chess Club come to Rm. 301 at snack or lunch to sign up.

RESPECT

"To be one, to be united is a great thing, but to respect the right to be different is maybe even greater." _ Paul David "Bono" Hewson

TRACE - list in steps

Bullpups remember...your character counts everywhere...all the time!